THE AMERICAN BANDO ASSOCIATION / NATIONAL BANDO ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

® BANOO O

December 21st, 2022

ABA/NBAA Family,

As we are approaching the event honoring Dr. Gyi, we are excited to offer
the sale of shirts representing our great association. Due to the short
notice, this will work best by knowing the amount of interest and
preordering your items no later than December 28th, 2022. Your name,
size and quantity will be needed ASAP. To save you on shipping, orders
may be picked up and paid for at the door of our event on January 14th.
We encourage you to wear this shirt during the banquet if you like. Again,
if you would like to purchase, we must receive your information ASAP
(by 12/28) so that our order can be placed on time.This polo is of nice
quality and looks sharp representing our system. Dr. Gyi has received one
of these already and he likes it very well. We look forward to seeing you
soon! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

SIZE PRICE

S ML XL $39

XXL XXXL |$45

CONTACT JERRY GEORGE AT 304-231-8936 BY DECEMBER 28TH

TEXT OR CALL TO RESERVE YOUR ORDER
PICK UP AT THE DOOR ON JANUARY 14TH |
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